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ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 13/11/17 

 

Reception Class           94%  

Year 1               93.3%  

Year 2     96.6% 

Year 3     98.6% 

Year 4     94.8% 

Year 5     96.8% 

Year 6     95.2% 

 

Congratulations to Year 3 for the best 

attendance! 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Thursday 30th November at 3.30pm 

 

Once again we are asking for your support to 

make this fundraising event a success. We need 

your help with prizes for the stalls and would 

really appreciate donations for: 

 Bottle stall 

 Soft toy tombola 

 Cake stall 

 New Toy Tombola stall  

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2017 RAFFLE 

1st Prize £75.00 

2nd Prize £25.00 

+ Many more prizes 

 

Raffle tickets on sale in school from Thursday 

9th November – 20p per ticket. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

EARLY BIRD WEEK! 

 

Monday 27th November to Friday 1st December  

 

We are running this to promote good punctuality! We 

recognise that the majority of your children do arrive 

on time for school every single day, that is fantastic 

and we want to celebrate and acknowledge that! During 

this week, for every day that your child arrives on time 

they will get a sticker. Any child with 5 stickers will go 

into a prize draw for a £10 voucher. The class with the 

best punctuality for that week will also win a prize!  

Make sure you are in school on time, it makes a big 

difference to your learning!  

Did you know.....  

5 minutes late every day = 3.5 school days missed per 

academic year  

10 minutes late every day = 7 school days missed per 

academic year  

20 minutes late every day = 14 school days missed per 

academic year  

  

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

TUESDAY 19TH DECEMBER 

If your child usual has a packed lunch and would like a 

traditional Christmas dinner please send £2.00 in a 

named envelope by FRIDAY 24th NOVEMBER.   

                                                                                                                   
 

‘ALADDIN’ 

 

As part of our Christmas celebrations there will be 

a pantomime for the children in school on  

Wednesday 6th December. 

 

The pantomime will start at 1:00 pm and will be for 

all year groups including Nursery – the morning 

nursery children are very welcome to join us. 

 

Friends of St Joseph’s have very kindly paid for the 

pantomime enabling all children to enjoy this festive 

treat. 

 

SCHOOL DISCO 

 

There will be a School Disco on Wednesday 29th 

November 3.30pm to 4.45pm.  Entrance fee is 

£1.00 per child or £1.50 per family.   

Children can bring spending money for sweets, 

crisps, drinks, hot dogs etc. 
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